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Dane County Library Service June Director’s Report 

 

Dream Bus Reporting – 1st month 

We had 1,151 visits, 75 new library cards issued and 722 items checked out in the first month of service. 

 

For Summer Reading Program we have an intern from Boys and Girls Club that will help kids sign up for summer reading, 

keep statistics, and hand out prizes.  We will also have a “maker intern” who will manage craft/makerspace projects.  

Fitchburg Youth Services staff will provide summer reading program at Leopold Park; Sun Prairie Youth Staff will provide 

summer reading at the Sun Prairie stops. 

 

I have invoiced Madison, Fitchburg and Sun Prairie for 1st quarter expenses; they have all sent us payment.  I’m currently 

working on the 2020 Dream Bus budget. 

 

Friends report.  No report; will plan to hold a phone meeting in July. 

 

Bookmobile. 

Business is starting to pick up at Maple Bluff and Bristol.  We are adding Morrisonville back to the Friday route for the 

summer, as there are families that visit and do crafts during the summer. 

 

We have hired Taylor Welch as our Summer Craft Clerk.  She starts on June 11 and will join the Bookmobile with crafts 

on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays. 

 

We hope to have Lexi Gee fully licensed with her CDL in the first two weeks of June.  This has developed into a more 

complex situation, given that our vehicle is an RV hybrid of sorts and has never been used to do a CDL test.   

 

 

Beyond the Page. 

Our BtP Coordinator, Susie Engwall, has taken a full-time job and is leaving her service as Coordinator.  She has agreed to 

help us out through the hiring process. 

 

August Ball of Cream City Conservation gave a presentation at our May Dane County Librarians’ meeting.  We are 

looking at her proposal to train library staff across Dane County on issues of racial bias, white privilege, diversity and 

inclusion. 


